
 

An invitation to attend the Virtual Somerset GP Teacher Workshop on 
Friday the 14th May, 2021 from 9:30-12:00 
 
 

Dear colleagues, 
 
We are excited to offer you an invitation to attend the Virtual Somerset GP Teacher 
Workshop on Friday the 14th May from 9:30-12:00. 
 
This workshop is for you if you are interested in finding out more about teaching University 
of Bristol medical students in the 2021-22 academic year. 
 
The workshop will cover: 

 An overview of all UoB student teaching in practice 
 Why you can't afford not to teach - information on our new teaching packages: a 

contract providing guaranteed teaching income with higher payment rates 
 Generic teaching skills including feedback giving 
 Handling student concerns 

If you would like to attend, please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk  to confirm your 
attendance.  
 
We will be in contact with those who are attending closer to the time with further 
information and a link to join the event.  
 
If you have any questions in advance please email andy.eaton@nhs.net or 
laurencehuntley@hotmail.com  
 
Best wishes 
 

Simon, Laurence & Andy 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dr Simon Thornton, GP Engagement Lead and Year 3 GP Lead, University of Bristol 
Dr Laurence Huntley, Somerset Academy GP Lead 
Dr Andy Eaton, Clinical Lead for Education and Training, Symphony Healthcare Services and 
Somerset Training Hub Fellow 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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